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BOOKS FOR SCHOOLS – The Sun 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Sun are running an opportunity for schools to be given some free books (who 

would turn down a free book, let alone 105 free books?!).  

In order to do this, if you or any relatives, friends, neighbours (anyone!) have access 

to The Sun newspaper, please cut out the token printed in it daily from Saturday 23rd 

November to Saturday 18th January. Please pop them in the designated wallet in the 

School Office. We need 3,500 tokens in order to receive our free ‘Collins BIG CAT’ 

books! 

Thank you, 

Sarah Cobb 

English Leader 

 

 

 

 


